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British Columbia Securities Commission 
PO Box 10142, Pacific Center 
701 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, BC 
V7Y 1L2 
 
July 24, 2018             
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Project # 2797815, 2797818 
 
In addressing your letter dated July 24, 2018 regarding the Statement of Shareholders’ Equity not 
including balances for the comparative period as required under Part 4 of National Instrument 51-
102, the Company has hereby fixed the Statement of Shareholders’ Equity and re-filed the 2nd 
quarter interim financial statements ended June 30, 2018 under the same SEDAR filing project 
numbers, along with the CEO and CFO certifications dated July 24, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 604-687-3520 ext 236. 
 
Regards 
 
“Winnie Wong” 
 
Winnie Wong 
CFO 
 


